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From the Principal,  Miss Sarah Perrett 

  Remembrance Day 

I can’t believe the end of the school year is 

almost upon us. These last few weeks have 

been busy with report writing, finalising   

learning programs, Christmas Concert     

practice and planning for 2019. Our next 

newsletter will be published in week 10 so we 

can include photos from the concert and   

recognise students who receive awards. 

Our school Remembrance Day Ceremony 

was held last week. During the service     

students, laid wreaths and observed the     

minute silence as well as learning about the 

centenary of Armistice that ended the First 

World War 100 years ago. Thank you to the 

parents and community members who      

attended and recognised this event with us.  

  2019 Orientation 

Purchasing icy poles on a Friday afternoon is 

a weekly highlight for students and staff. Not 

only do they cool everyone down on a warm 

day, but they are also supporting drought   

affected farmers in the Eastern States of  

Australia. To date, students have raised $70.  

Many studies have shown that music is      

beneficial in developing language, executive 

skills and social skills. It improves confidence, 

self-expression and fosters creativity.  

This term in music students have been     

composing and performing songs. The Junior 

room students have learnt about dynamics 

(volume) and tempo (speed) and how to be a 

conductor. Senior Room students thoughtfully 

used different rhythm and instruments to   

convey the title of their piece.   

  Sports Equipment  

Thank you to Fair 

Game Australia for the 

donation of sports 

equipment to our 

school.  

 T20   Cricket Carnival 

In week 5 the Senior Room students       

competed in the T20 Cricket Carnival against   

Southern Cross DHS and St Joseph’s. I  

commend all students for participating to  

progress and consistently making strong 

choices throughout the day.  

Congratulations to Moorine Rock Team 1 

who won and to Team 2 who placed third. A 

big thank you to Melinda from WACA for    

organising the event.  Photos from the day 

are on page 5.  

  Icy Poles 

Next Monday we welcome the 2019           

Kindergarten students to our school for      

Orientation. This is an opportunity for        

students to familiarise themselves with the 

school, routine, peers and staff. Students    

currently in year 2 will transition to the senior 

room for the morning session.  

  Music  

Dear Parents & Care Givers, 



Award Winners   

Merit Certificates:  Term Four Week Six 

Claire Birtles for her willingness to assist others, particularly with 

computer issues. 

Amy Rose for writing an interesting paragraph.  

Tayla Della Bosca for showing perseverance in solving algebraic 

expressions.  

Guiding Principles winner:  Reece Jackson 

Dates to Remember 

Date  Day  Event 

26th November Monday 
Orientation Day for our New Kindy Students 

and all other classes go up a year level. 

29th November Thursday Playgroup 

8th December Saturday 
Awards Night and School Concert followed 

by the Christmas Tree 

12th December Wednesday Students Christmas Party 

13th December  Thursday 
Playgroup 

Last Day for students 

14th December Friday 
School Development Day—Students do not 

attend  

 

WANTED!!! 

Empty and washed soft drink cans for our  

Christmas Concert item.  

Birthday Wishes to: 

Jackson Kelly      28th November                 8 Years old 



 





Booklists for 2019 
 
Booklists for 2019 have been sent home with the students.   
 
The school uses Officemax to deliver your books and resources, but if you wish to 
purchase your books and stationary from elsewhere please feel free to do this.  
 
We hope that you will find the experience as straightforward as possible. Please 
make sure to only purchase those resources you need.  Teachers will be sending 
home this week any resources that you have supplied this year that have not been 
used.  This will enable you to only order what they will need in 2019.  If you do not 
require a resource don’t forget to use the rubbish bin on the right hand side of the 
screen to remove the item. 
 
For those wishing to utilise this please have your orders in before the 16th De-
cember to take advantage of the free delivery. 
 
https://www.officemaxschools.com.au/WA/Moorine-Rock/Moorine-Rock-Primary-
School  
 
If you have any problems using  this ordering system, please get in contact with 
the school. 

MT HAMPTON MELBOURNE CUP LUNCHEON 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS: 

RAILWAY TAVERN PALACE HOTEL 

THE CLUB HOTEL   JILL GLASS  

MULULU HOMEWARES & GIFTS   

MARIE BARTLETT- TUPPERWARE  

MELISSA ZWECK   DANIELLE HARVEY 

KAT WHITE- NATURE DIRECT  

A huge thankyou to the Mt Hampton Progress Association, local helpers and generous people willing 

to give to a great cause. 

We managed to raise $402 to donate to the RFDS!!! 
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The Staff and Students 

of Moorine Rock Primary 

School 

WOULD LIKE TO INVITE ALL PARENTS AND  

COMMUNITY  MEMBERS TO OUR  

”END OF YEAR CONCERT AND AWARDS NIGHT” 

It will be held at the School in the undercover area on          

Saturday, 8th December commencing at 6 p.m.  Please join us 

in celebrating the end of “2018” with a night of fun and       

entertainment. 

When the concert concludes, Santa will visit the children at 

school.  When Santa has left all Parents and Community 

Members are welcome to attend the festivities held by the 

Moorine Rock P & C at the Tennis Club. 

A meal of hamburgers and/or sausages and a shared supper 

will be available for a small fee. 

Drinks will also be available. 




